
 
 

8 October, 2016 – Kim Palmer 

It is with deep regret that Scouts NSW advises of the passing of Kim Palmer, a Hume Region 
Supporter, on 8 October 2016. 

Kim had over 23 years of Service in Scouting – firstly at 1st Ingleburn as a Scout and Venturer Leader, 
then as Rover Advisor at Bunbury Rovers and the 1st Kentlyn Rovers.  

Kim was also very active at Warrabunda Campsite, where he was the Booking Officer and also ran 
many abseiling days – not only for Hume, but other Regions as well.  

More recently, Kim had also been assisting at Glenfield Scout Activity Centre. He was awarded the 
Silver Arrowhead for Good Service in 2005. 

We extend to Kim’s family and friends our sincere condolences. Funeral details will be advised once 
known. 


